
Website manager’s report for 
period ending April 19, 2023

Note: I applied less time than 
usual this reporting period 
Since the March board meeting 
was on the fifth Wednesday of 
the month while the April board 
meeting was on the third 
ednesday of the month, and a 
two-week visit from all my 
family over the Easter holiday 
further reduced my applied 
time.



SUMMARY
• A few routine website 

maintenance tasks were 
performed; no major issues.

DETAILS

(1) Website Maintenance and 
Updates

Updated the Home page pink 
splash to remove some older 
items and note the April Bridge 
delay.

(2) eBridge Distribution



Cover email messages and 
mailing lists were prepared for 
the April eBridge. An email was 
sent to all members reminding 
them of the upcoming picnic, 
and noting the April Bridge 
delay.

(3) Newtek credit for unused 
Windows hosting

As noted in the previous report, 
we have an email showing the 
incorrect credit amount, and 
another email showing the 



correction to be applied. I 
continue to escalate my request 
for one credit notice showing 
the correct total, so far without 
success…

Kevin


